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Attendance – Weekly Winners  
Key Stage  Class  Attendance 

KS1 Year 1 93.6% 

KS2 Year 5/6 99% 

 Attendance target this year = 98% 
Overall attendance for week ending 20/04/18 = 91.4 % 

Real push this term for everyone to get to our 
school target! 

Message from our New Head Teacher  
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
As many of you know I have been appointed as Executive 
Headteacher of High Street and Stuart Road and will be 
starting this role in September.   
I see my appointment as a very exciting challenge to 
ensure that High Street becomes an outstanding school 
for children, parents and staff.  
I have already spent a number of days in the school 
getting to know the staff and children. 
I have also been taking part in interviews to replace the 
teaching staff we have lost. This will make sure we have 
all the people we need to support the children. 
I believe that the local school should be the heart of the 
community and it is an important part of my job to ensure 
that you as parents/ carers feel part of that journey and 
that High Street is the best it can be. 
I plan to arrange a number of meetings to allow you to 
meet with me in September. 
I look forward to meeting you in the future. 
Mitch Frame 
 

 
 

Polling Day – School Closed 
A reminder that next Thursday 3rd May is polling day and 
because our school is being used as a polling station the 
school will be closed for all children.  
School will be open again as normal on the Friday.   

 

Community Award – Erin in year 5/6 
Erin in year 5/6 has been nominated by Mrs Elbrow for 
being a fantastic register monitor and 
for always being so helpful. Well done 
Erin!  

 

 

Writers of the week 

Rec Tayler For trying hard with her spelling. 

Year 1  Leah For her improved effort and being 

more aware of using finger spaces 

and full stops. 

Year 2 Daisy For using a variety of adverbs of 
time in her recount of her 
minibeast hunt. 

Year 3 Lexie Leigh For improving her handwriting. 

Year 4/5 Suely For a lovely piece of descriptive 

writing about Battle of Hastings. 

Year 5/6 Raymond For an independently researched 

non-chronological report about 

Easter. 

Keep it up! It could be you next week! 

 
 

  

Rec Sara For working hard to learn her 

sounds. 

Year 1 Eron For being more independent in 

maths. 

Year 2 Liam For good attitude to learning 

Year 3 Layla For working independently 
during maths lessons. 

Year 4/5 Ruby For increasing independence and 

persevering with her work 

before asking an adult. 

Year 5/6 Jimmy For good effort and making sure 

that his work is always the best 

quality it can be. 

 
Friday 27th April 

 

High Street Herald 
Reflecting Life in School  
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Year 5 Camping 

Please can you let the school office know as soon as 

possible if your child will be going on the Year 5 camping 

trip on the 20th June. The deposit of £20 needs to be paid 

by the 2nd May but we need to start getting an idea of 

numbers. 

Final payment is due by the 13th June; the overall cost per 

child is £60.   

 

 

School Uniform  
We are in the process of having a parents website set up 
through our school uniform supplier, Brigade, which will 
allow you to order our school uniform online. We will 
continue to sell the remaining stock we have from the 
school office but once this stock has gone you will need to 
order your uniform online. 
 
As soon as this is up and running we will write to you with 
further information and details on how to do this. 

After School Activities/Clubs 
 

The timetable below is for the new after school clubs which 
have now started. If you would like to book your child onto a 

club please speak to the school office.  
 
 

 

Rugby Skills has been opened up to Year 2 
children! If you would like to book a place 

please speak to the school office. 

Day Time Club Year 

Tuesday  3:15 - 4:15 Rugby Skills 
(Plymouth Albion) 

2, 3, 4, 5 
and 6  

Wednesday 3:15 - 4:15 Multi Skills 
(Premier Sports) 

Rec, 1 and 
2 

Thursday  3:15 - 4:15 Fencing (Premier 
Sports) 

3, 4, 5 and 
6 

 
Dates for your diary…….up and coming events 

 
Achievement Assembly  

Every Friday at 2pm we have an ‘Achievement Assembly’ where children are selected to be awarded with a certificate for 
a specific achievement and we would like to invite family members of those children to join us for these celebrations.  

Please be in the hall, seated by 2pm, there will be no late admission. Mobile phones must be switched off and no photos 
to be put on social media, to protect the safety of our children. Thank you. 

 
 

Date EYFS/KS1 KS2 

Thurs 3rd May  Polling Day – school will be closed for all children due to the school being used as a 

polling station. 

Mon 7th May  Bank Holiday – School closed 

Mon 14th May   SATs Week – Year 6 

Fri 18th May  School Photos – More information to follow 
Fri 18th May  Royal Wedding Themed Lunch  
Fri 25th May  Last day of school – break up for half term  
Mon 4th Jun All Children back to school 
Wed 20th Jun  Year 5 Camping Trip  
Fri 29th Jun Summer Fayre – More information to follow 
Thurs 19th Jul School Disco – More information to follow  
Fri 20th Jul Last day of school – break up for Summer Holidays  
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